
Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 
ADVICE 
Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 19 October 2023 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area

Locality: Hamilton reach, Brisbane River 

Activity:     Lifting / Underwater operations

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Lifting / underwater operations have commenced in the Hamilton reach, Brisbane River. The work is 
being conducted from a barge ‘Aquila’ and support craft in approximate position latitude 27°26.523'S, 
longitude 153°04.266'E. 
 
Works will be conducted during daylight hours only. The barge and the support craft will monitor VHF 
channel 12.  
 
Mariners are to navigate with caution when transiting the area, passing at slow speed with minimal 
wash during these lifting / diving operations. 
 
 
Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA94 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


